



Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip

Board of Management Tuesday15thJanuary2019 Agreed Report

- The Board expressed its deepest sympathy to the family and friends of our recent retiree Mrs.Nora Daly, following her sad passing.
- The Enrolment Policy and the Student Council Policy were reviewed at the meeting.
- The Board was informed about the Child Protection and Safeguarding Inspections which are being carried out nationally by the Department Inspectors.
- The Board completed the Child Protection Oversight Report, which is a requirement at every Board of Management meeting.
- Ms. Deirdre Lenfestey was appointed to the Assistant Principal 1 position.